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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

To:

Richard Abrahams, Architect
From:

Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager
Date:

October 25, 2007
Re:

Correspondence Regarding Chabad House after Site Plan Expiration
Per your request, I am attaching three letters pertaining to the Chabad House that were sent since July 26, 2007:  

1. Letter to Marshall Tinkle, Esq.  from Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel, dated July 26, 2007;
2. Letter to Donald Corwin from Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager, dated July 30, 2007;  and

3. Letter of Rabbi Wilansky and Donald Corwin from Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager, dated October 15, 2007. 

As we discussed today, the planning office files are public records and you may review the files at our office on the fourth floor of City Hall.   Files pertaining to the building permit are maintained by the Inspection Division, Room 315 in City Hall.  
I hope this is the information that you needed. 

Cc:

Alexander Jaegerman, Director, Planning Division



Jeanie Bourke, Director, Inspection Division



Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel
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